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By email only to:  

14 July 2022 
 
Dear ,   

 
Request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (“the Act”) 
 
Further to your recent request for information held by King’s College London, I am 
writing to confirm that the requested information is held by the university. 
 
Your request 
 
We received your information request on 16 June 2022 and have treated it as a request for 
information made under section 1(1) of the Act. 
 
You requested the following information: 
 
I am writing to you under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to request some 
information. 
 
Number of Polish Students enrolled at the King’s College London in the Academic Year 2021/22. 
  






